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Dear Joel,

I wanted to thank you for speaking at our corporate lunch & learn on vehicular safety. Your presentation was truly eye-
opening in the ways that distracted driving can have life-long consequences. Your use of videos, statistics, and facts was 
impactful in getting your message across and inviting our team to participate in answering questions and sharing their 
thoughts made the presentation more engaging. 

I personally learned a lot about how to be a safer driver from your presentation and many of your messages have stuck 
with me even weeks after hearing them. I have also heard from other team members who shared similar sentiments and 
will practice safer driving habits going forward. Thank you again for taking the time to present to our team! 

I look forward to keeping in touch and helping you on your mission to end distracted driving.

Sincerely,

Shiv Devdhara


